
Mr . w. L.F1llrnore , 

75 Spring Street, 

Amherat , N.S. 

Dear Mr. Fillmore: 

'-larch 21 , 1969 

Thank you for yoo.r letters of March J 

and March 4. 'lhay are highly interesting, and I am glad 

to add them to rrty til11s. Unfortunately they do not give 

dates, or approximate dates , and no detail ot the type 

ot airplane, ita construction or engine. You ~ay not be 

able to remember these thing• after all the time that hu 

gone by, but tor the historical record they are veey 

important. 

At present I don I t plan a history ot 

flying in the Har1t1mes going all the vq to Alexander 

Graham Dell. ( The Bell experiments and adventures were 

well recorded in hia own diaries and nQtea , ard the main 

feature• have been published many t1ttes . ) 

The trans- AUantic attentpts from New-

foundland also have been well reclrded . What I ' d like to 

get down on paper is the unrecorded !lying that was done 

in the Mari t.1Jaes during the •years between the vars" --

191 8 to 19)9, mostly b,y individual aimen like "Hump" 

Hadden. My first experience 1n the air vaa with a bani-

stoming pilot naned H. S. Jones. He came to Liverpool in 

August 1931 ard took SCll!e ot the local yokels up tor $5 

per !lip ot about ten minutes . He had a Moth, on wheels . 

~4- ft-P . 


